
Friday, November 22, 2024
Special Meeting, 6:00 p.m.

The Board of Directors will attend the Washington State School Directors’ Association (WSSDA)
Annual Conference from Thursday, Nov. 21 to Saturday, Nov. 23, 2024 at the Davenport Grand in
Spokane, Washington.
While in Spokane, the board will hold a special meeting on Friday, Nov. 22 at 6:00 p.m. at
Spencer's for Steaks and Chops, 322 N. Spokane Falls Court, Spokane, WA. The purpose of the
meeting is to discuss school district initiatives, issues and business in an unstructured manner.
This is not a regular School Board meeting and will not include public comment time.
For more information, call 360-676-6501.

1. Opening Items

1.1 Meeting Date and Location

1.2 Roll Call

2. Discussion Items

2.1 General Discussion - School district initiatives, issues, general business

3. Closing Items

3.1 Adjournment
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